Dear Resident,

| am writing to hear your views on what you would like to
see in our local area.

Since | was elected as your local ward councillor at
Reigate and Banstead Borough Council in 2016, | have
worked hard on your behalf to make South Park and
Woodhatch a better place to live for all of us.

| spend much of my time knocking on doors and o Mometo
speaking to residents about what matters most to them, - |
and now, | want to hear your views on what you would
like to see our allotted Community Infrastructure Levy
money spent on.

Have your say in South Park & Woodhatch

oodhatch Park U ! '

What is the Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL)?

CIL is a charge that the Local Authority puts upon developers to raise money for the
infrastructure, facilities and services needed to support their new homes and businesses.
CIL can make a real difference to local areas; | have previously supported CIL funding that
went towards the outdoor classroom and renewable energy project at Dovers Green
School, as well as the pump track on Sandcross Lane, and | want to know what you think
we should spend it on next.

We could do a range of things—here are some ideas...

Screening around the recycling bins at Trehaven Parade

Funding towards improvements to New Pond Farm, for example a community orchard
or a bridge over Earlswood Brook

Benches at the pump track/skate park at Sandcross Lane

Lighting at Woodhatch Park (which could coincide with the installation of the already
funded outdoor gym)

And many more!

Please email me at clir.j.king@gmail.com with your ideas, and I'd be more than happy to
discuss them with you, so we can make a difference to South Park and Woodhatch
together.

Best wishes,

Looking forward to hearing from you soon!
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